4.10 (am)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: I, 100% support Aberdeen Ave Lane Reductions

From: Wendell MacDonald

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 6:57 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Cc: Lorraine MacDonald <lortmac@gmail.com>
Subject: 1, 100% support Aberdeen Ave Lane Reductions

As a resident of Aberdeen Ave, | am in full support of the proposed lane reduction from four to two lanes. This street is
currently a dangerous speedway. My suggestion is to add bike lanes instead of parking on the south side, to connect
Queen Street to Chedoke Avenue, similar to Cannon Street. This would be a wonderful enhancement to this growing
family neighbourhood.

| strongly oppose the opposition of this change by Ward 1 Councillor Maureen Wilson and do not feel that it will increase
traffic on neighbouring streets. Traffic will naturally follow the safest and quickest way to get to the 403 and that will be

Queen St or Aberdeen Ave.

Wendell MacDonald



